From: Bob Neville 
Sent: 22 December 2016 14:12
To: 'Richard Butt'
Subject: RE: 16/02030/F | Erection of a single storey building providing 3 No en-suite letting rooms - re-submission of 16/01525/F | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ

Dear Mr Butt

As previously advised in my email of the 18/11/2016, Mr Mike Butt’s were not received until attached to your email of the 18th and are part of the application file, albeit not publically available. An issue was raised today with regard to comments made by Mr Pidgeon (24/11/2016) which unfortunately had not published due a technical issue. This matter has now been resolved. All other third party comments have been published. 

Given that the application has now been determined no further comments will be considered.

Regards

Bob Neville MSc
Senior Planning Officer 

Development Management

Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1875 
Direct Dial: 01295 221875 
Mailto:robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp
From: Richard Butt [mailto:richard.butt@badger-watch.com] 
Sent: 22 December 2016 13:50
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 16/02030/F | Erection of a single storey building providing 3 No en-suite letting rooms - re-submission of 16/01525/F | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ

Dear Mr Neville

I note that you have had correspondence with the applicant dated 16th December 2016 which was uploaded to CDC web site today,(attached) whereby it states "I can confirm that all third party comments have been published on the Council’s website, aside from Mr Butt’s comments which you requested to be removed, and as such are marked confidential and not for public view. 

Perhaps therefore you could show me where to look on the web site for the objection by:

From: mike butt [mailto:mikebutt] (email url redacted)
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 2:55 PM
To: Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Subject: Planning Application: 16/02030/F

I would also ask you on behalf of the 541 known supporters of the BBSG how many other objections/third party comments are missing from the CDC web site?

A copy of your receipt of one of the  missing objections below.

Yours sincerely 

Richard Butt 

Coordinator for the 541 known supporters of the BBSG

